September 27, 2007

Billie Blanchard, CPUC and Lynda Kastoll, BLM
c¢/o Aspen Environmental Group

235 Montgomery St, Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94104-3002

Dear Ms. Blanchard and Kastoll:

| am writing to let you know that there is a strong voice of objection to the proposed Sunrise Powerlink
Modified Route D Alternative in our community. | am a resident of the Mountain Empire in San Diego
County and enjoy the natural beauty of the back country. My fellow residents and | are angered by the
proposal to site 150-foot high power poles and noisy transmission lines across the scenic backdrop of
the Cleveland National Forest.

We are proud to live in the quiet rural Mountain Empire because we value it as a unique place of
environmental preserve. This scenic quality is so valuable to us that we sacrifice amenities such as
higher pay and opportunities for employment that are available to those who live in more urban areas.
Do not destroy the very qualities that we value by ripping our scenic community apart with unsightly
power transmission poles and lines.

| urge you to reject Sunrise Powerlink Modified Route D Alternative and all proposals to ruin a natural
rural treasure.

Sincerely,
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